
EDWIN WORTHAM, M. D. 
1300 BANCROF"T AVENUE 

SAN LEAN ORO, CALIFORNIA 

LOCKHAVEN 9-4633 

February 28, 1958 

Doctor Thomas L. Shipman 
Health Division Leader 
University of California 
Los Alamos Scientific Laboratory 
P. 0. Box 16 6 3 
Los Alamos, New Mexico 

Re: Frank E. Garrett, M.D. 

Dear Doctor Shipman: 

Doctor Garrett is considering an association 
with me in the practice of Ophthalmology. He 
states that he was Resident Medical Officer, 
Pacific Proving Ground (AEC), from August 1955 
to February 1955. I have written to Doctor 
Thomas s. Ely, Assistant Chief of Health Pro­
tection Branch, and he informs me that he doesn't 
know Doctor Garrett,but that you may know him. 

Would you be kind enough to give me a brief 
opinion as to his character and medical ability? 

Y/rs sincerely, 

z--~ /!wt~-
EDWIN WORTHAM, M.D. 
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